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25th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Performance at Westacre Threatre 

25th June 2025 

 

I am writing to confirm arrangements for the final rehearsals and performances of the year 10 GCSE drama groups final 

devised work.  As you will know, year 10 GCSE drama students have been working hard for some time now preparing 

for their Component 1 final performances, and we would like to invite you to come and support them. 

Wednesday 25th June, 7pm. All three performances are entirely original pieces of work and the standard this year is very 

good. I am sure you will be impressed at the creativity and ability of this very talented group. 

Tuesday 24th June; students will arrive at school at the normal time. They will be taken by minibus to Westacre Theatre 

where they will rehearse all day. They will be brought back to school in time for the normal end of the day. 

Wednesday 25th June; students will arrive at school at the normal time. They will be taken by minibus to Westacre 

Theatre where they will rehearse all day. They will need to complete dress and technical rehearsals and therefore the 

day will be extended and students will be able to stay at the venue up to the time of performance. Of course, if you wish 

to collect your child for a break they will be available between 5pm-6pm. Students must be back at the venue for 6pm. 

Students will need to ensure that they have food and drink enough to get them through each day. They will also be able 

to wear appropriate and comfortable clothing for rehearsals and are not required to be in school uniform. Tickets are 

£5. There are limited seats available, but I will of course prioritise family and friends of the Year 10 students. If you could 

complete and return the slip below for tickets, along with the attached travel and photo consent forms, I will confirm 

final allocations by 2nd June. 

Yours faithfully 

S. Hatfield 

Steven Hatfield 

Director of Creative Arts 

Please complete the booking slip and return to Mr Hatfield by 16th May. 

Student name: _________________________________________________ (please print) 

I would like to reserve ______(number of tickets) for Wednesday 25th June, 7pm, @£5 each, £15 family ticket. 

I understand that any reservation not paid by 13th June will be cancelled. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ Date: _________________________ 


